Good morning, today is Tuesday, November 28th

There is no Yearbook Club meeting today. Next Tuesday, the reporters and communications committees will meet.

Mr. Boal is happy to announce that four 8th grade band members have been selected to represent Gateway at the annual Honor Festival in January. **Lindsay Koo** (flute), **Addie Root** (French horn), **Asher Finlon** (trombone), and **Daniel In** (tuba) will join other Snohomish county 8th graders to prepare a special concert on January 18. Congratulations to these outstanding musicians!

Stop by the library today to spot Shelfie, our Guardian library elf. She is around for the next couple of weeks to recommend some great books. Take note of where she is each day and you may be eligible to win a prize at the end of the week.

We are on an AM assembly schedule today for our special Fuel Up to Play 60 event.

Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.